
 RACEA Executive Committee 
Conference Call 

Thursday, November 12, 2020 
9:00 AM 

MINUTES  



 RACEA Executive Committee 
Conference Call 

Thursday, November 12, 2020 
9:00 AM 

MINUTES 
 

 

2 
 

providing this information.  This should be informing the revision process.  Thus, we should be careful 
to pay attention to the latest version of the courses and provide feedback for the courses.  Bryan noted 
that the RAC should be reaching out to Gen Ed coordinators at institutions.  
 
Finally, Bryan noted that the fact book data for eCore was aggregated, which makes the view for 
individual institutions challenging.  In addition, access to Qlik data seems different based on institution.  
Jonathan Hull at the USG can grant access.   
 

6. Spring Meeting Planning:  McLaughlin Discussion—Darby is absent, but our basic premise is that the 
spring meeting will likely be virtual due to COVID-19 and budget restrictions.  We will also need to do 
elections in the spring.  Perhaps the best path forward is to wait until we know more about SACSCOC 
changes and Substantive Change adjustments by January and then begin planning for the spring 
meeting.   

 
7. Other Business: Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 14, 2021 at 9:00.   

 
Allan noted that Kevin Sightler of SACSCOC brought Tina Butcher, a former RACEA member 
from Columbus State, with him to the meeting.  She appears to be consulting with SACSCOC.   
 
Bob Boehmer announced his retirement December 1.  He’s chair of the Council for General  
Education.  Bob was also a former member and leader of RACEA.  It would be nice if we could 
recognize his retirement such as sending a Starbucks gift card along with a note from the current 
chair.  Mary will be coordinate.  
 
Cathi Jenks announced that UWG has a new provost, which is a KSU former Dean.    
 

8. Meeting adjourned at 9:55 a.m.   


